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Ruskin House School
	

	We hope you all had a lovely Easter. Thank you for those of you who took part in providing your child with an Easter Bonnet it was a great day.  The children had a wonder time especially hunting for chocolate eggs.
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Let’s enjoy the natural world
Our aim is to provide a ‘Heuristic’ environment whereupon children can play with real-life, everyday objects to explore in various ways. The word ‘heuristic’ comes from the word ‘eurisko’ which means to learn, discover  ‘Elinor Goldschmeid’ stated that children begin to make their own choices and decision of  understanding of the world by engaging in natural real objects    For example, cork, wooden objects, metal objects materials ,  (not plastic objects). 

Therefore, we need your help in making our environment ‘Heuristic’.  if you do have unwanted objects such as, baskets.  egg boxes, small boxes with lids cardboard tubes, napkin rings, metal teapots, metal whisks, keys metal cookie cutters, small mirrors etc. please can we have them 

	


Graduation 

It is hard to believe that we will be getting ready for some pre -schooler to leave us. It seems like only yesterday that the children moved in winter class. Children that are leaving can you please complete the form which was distributed and return to us ASAP. The Graduation will be held on Saturday 29th June at 11am.
Nursery summer 
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Summer Fete all families are invited to attend our Summer Fete on the afternoon of Saturday 29thJune 2019. There will be a host of activities and stalls, along with food and refreshments. This will start at 12.00 to 14.00
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Upcoming Events


    31st May   Coffee Morning 


Father’s Day 16th June 


Saturday 29th June Graduation and Summer Fete 
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Photographer 


The photographer Femi from Olufemiphotography will be taken photos at RHS on Wednesday 12th June 2019. This is an opportunity to have fresh new photos taken of your little ones. Please obtain permission slip from your child’s room 





Key Person


Please check within your child’s class notice board as your Key person may have changed due to new staff members in Autumn and Winter Classes 
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